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Comments: Hello, I'm born and raised here in Jackson Hole and I do not believe that e bikes should be allowed

on the pass. This area has acted a sanctuary away from the hustle of the valley regardless of the time of year. E

bikes have a greater and greater presence in our valley every year and restricting the pass for them would do a

service to the outdoor community and to the community as a whole.


